
MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
 
October 5—Board Meeting @ 7:00pm TBD 
October 12 & 13—Knox Co Schools Fall Break 
October 13—Book Club @ 7:30pm 
October 17—Fall Garage Sale 8:00am to Noon 
October 18—Sugarwood Italian Potluck 
October 22—Sugarwood Coffee @ 9:00am 
 
Nov. 1—Daylight Savings Time (fall back) 
Nov. 2—Board Meeting @ 7:00pm TBD 
Nov. 10—Book Club @ 7:30pm 
Nov. 11—Veteran’s Day 
Nov. 19—Sugarwood Coffee @ 9:00am 
Nov 25, 26, 27—Knox Co. No School 
Nov. 26—Thanksgiving Day 

Fall Festival Italian Potluck 
October 18, 2015 at 5:30PM 

The Italian Potluck will be held at the New Pavilion 

All are invited. 
 
 

Please bring a LARGE Italian dish to 
share.  Mark your calendar and come 
and meet and greet your neighbors. 

SUGARWOOD FALL 
GARAGE SALE 

Mark your calendars now and plan to 
participate in Sugarwood’s 

neighborhood garage sale to be held 
on Saturday, October 17, 2015  

8:00AM—NOON 

Sugarwood Coffee 
Join your neighbors on Thursday, October 
22nd at the Campbell Station Road Cracker 
Barrel from 9 to 11 a.m. for the monthly 
Sugarwood Coffee. All residents are 
encouraged to attend. Just ask for the 
Sugarwood Table. 

Sugarwood Book Club 
 

 

October 2015 Book Selection 

The Husband's Secret by Liane 

Moriarity.  Oct 13th at 7:30pm at the 

home of Jay Hughes 

 

November 2015 Book Selection 

The Midwife's Revolt by Jodi Daynard 

Nov. 10th at 7:30pm at the home of 

Susan Plauche. 

 

 

New Members Welcome! 

Call Sue Conway at 966-1736 

Future Board Applicants Needed. 
The Sugarwood Board will need applicants to be voted on 

at the Annual Meeting. We need someone capable of doing 

our monthly Newsletter and the 2016 Directory as well as a 

Treasure in training for when the current Treasure’s term 

comes up. Please send your bio to SHA, P.O Box 22702 

Knoxville, 37933 

Advertising Opportunity 

The Sugarwood newsletter is a great and inexpensive way 

to get your product message to your neighbors.  If you 

would like to advertise in the newsletter, please email Sue 

Conway at sconway@tds.net 

Newsletter 

If you have something you would like to have included in 

the newsletter, please email submissions to Sue Conway at 

sconway@tds.net 

Sugarwood News 
October 2015 
www.sugarwood.org 

Halloween night is 

Saturday, October 31st.  Please slow down and 

watch for trick or treaters. 

EVERYONE BE SAFE. 



Recreation Area & General Use Area 
The pool may be closed but the area is still open for use. The new 

expanded area is open year round and its’ gate will soon have a 

new access entry lock installed, but until then please contact 

Angie Brown with the form for reservations for an organized 

sizable event such as ball team, birthday party etc. Otherwise, just 

as during the summer it will be first come first serve but please 

remember, there is no staff on duty and clean-up is the users 

responsibility. Please refer to the website for the rules and 

reservation form. REMEMBER the water will remain on for the 

outdoor kitchen and the outside tennis bathroom until freeze 

weather arrives sometime in November and then the building and 

all water will be shut off and winterized until spring. 

 

The Board is close to finalizing the new locks and access system 

to be installed and when that takes place, more information will be 

given. Until then if you have trouble with the area and/or 

amenities, contact Rick Bullock. 

Letter from The Board 

 Bad news for all of our Sugarwood Walking Trail walkers.  Due to the vandalism by a ATV during the recent rain 

the area of the trail that goes from the Virtue Road sidewalk behind the west side of the tennis court will be closed 

for repairs. 

 

The area will have to be re-graded, seeded, and straw. Hopefully we can re-open that part of the trail late spring if 

all goes well. The mud on the pavilion and basketball court  from the same incident should be cleaned off soon for 

future use. Our recreation area is for all current dues paying residents only. It is not to be used as a playground for 

ATV’s, motorcycles, off road trucks, etc. Please respect all of our hard work to keep the area nice for what it was 

designed. 

  

Sugarwood Homeowners Board of Directors 


